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7-28-2021 
 
 
 
Dear Roy,  
 
 

As discussed, I am willing to stay on the Regional Waste Advisory Committee for another term. As the 
representative for the City of Gresham, this is my formal notification that I will continue for a second term 
of one year (October 2021 – September 2022) with the Regional Waste Advisory Committee. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Shannon Martin 
Solid Waste & Sustainability Manager 
503-618-2624 
Shannon.Martin@greshamoregon.gov 
 
Cc: Steve Fancher, Assistant City Manager 
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